
WOODBURY COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA ITEM(S) REQUEST FORM 

Date:    _________________         Weekly Agenda Date:     ______________ 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

BACKGROUND: 

ELECTED OFFICIAL / DEPARTMENT HEAD / CITIZEN:       ____________________________________ 

WORDING FOR AGENDA ITEM:    

ACTION REQUIRED:

   Approve Resolution         Approve Motion   Approve Ordinance

Public Hearing                Other:  Informational      Attachments    

8/31/2023 9/5/2023

Dennis Butler - Finance Director

As the county has assumed the furniture, fixtures & equipment costs of $941,000, the Board of Supervisors desires to reduce the
standard deduction allocation from $10,000,000 to $9,059,000.

On January 18, 2022, the Board of Supervisors passed by motion to allocate the standard deduction of $10,000,000 using ARPA
Funds to the Law Enforcement Center project. On December 6, 2022 the Board of Supervisors approved the furniture, fixtures &
equipment expenditures from CIP Funds that would have come out of the standard deduction. Then on December 20, 2022 there
was amendment #1 to the lease agreement to make this action official. After this was done, the board decided to use ARPA Funds
for the FF & E.

Approval to reduce the ARPA standard allowance to the new Law Enforcement Center from $10,000,000 to $9,059,000,
accounting for the previous FY23 CIP transfer of $941,000 funding for FF&E

✔



FINANCIAL IMPACT:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF THERE IS A CONTRACT INVOLVED IN THE AGENDA ITEM, HAS THE CONTRACT BEEN SUBMITTED AT LEAST ONE WEEK 
PRIOR AND ANSWERED WITH A REVIEW BY THE COUNTY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE? 

Yes     ☐            No       ☐ 

RECOMMENDATION:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTION REQUIRED / PROPOSED MOTION:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved by Board of Supervisors April 5, 2016.  

Approval to reduce the standard deduction of $10,000,000 to $9,059,000. This will account for the $941,000
transfer of funding.

Motion by______, second by______ to reduce the $10,000,000 standard deduction to $9,059,000 which will
account for the transfer of funding FF & E in the amount of $941,000.




